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STATEMENT BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

At the 3478th meeting of the Security Council, held on 13 December 1994, in
connection with the Council’s consideration of the item entitled "The situation
in the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina", the President of the Security
Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

"The Security Council strongly condemns the deliberate attack on
Bangladeshi United Nations peace-keepers on 12 December 1994 in Velika
Kladusa, in the region of Bihac in the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina.
The attacked personnel of the United Nations Protection Force (UNPROFOR)
were travelling in an armoured personnel carrier, unmistakably carrying
clear United Nations markings. It was hit by a wire-guided anti-tank
missile resulting in one death and injuries to four other Bangladeshi
personnel.

"The Security Council expresses profound regret at the casualties
suffered by the United Nations peace-keepers as a result of this unprovoked
and dastardly attack. It wishes to convey its deep condolences to the
Government of Bangladesh as well as to the families of the affected
soldiers.

"The Security Council endorses the protest that UNPROFOR has made to
the Abdic forces and to the local Serb authorities in Knin, and its warning
to the authorities in Pale.

"The Security Council is outraged at this incident of direct attack on
UNPROFOR personnel and demands that such attacks do not recur. It warns
the perpetrators of the attack that their heinous act of violence carries
corresponding individual responsibility."
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